
P-06-1183 Implement a 20MPH speed limit 100 metres either side of the new 

pedestrian crossing in Glan Conwy, Correspondence – Glan Conwy Community 

Council to Committee, 10.01.22 

 

Dear Committee Members, 

                                                  

We are very pleased with the outcome of our petition to the Senedd.  In particular 

that Jack Sargeant MS, Chair of the Petitions Committee, took the trouble to see for 

himself the nature of or concerns.  However, having seen Conwy CBC's response, is it 

not the responsibility of the N&MW Trunk Road Agency rather than Conwy County 

Council to facilitate the siting of signage and other safety measures on the A470 

trunk road? Our Community Council is prepared to cover the costs of any measures 

that are approved by the agency. 

 

Would you please inform the agency of your decision? 

 

All the Best Daniel Worsley (Councillor) 


